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Jeff Garrett 

 
Jeff began his services with ARS in 
2025. He was referred to ARS by a 
friend for hearing aids. His current 
position as a Welding Excavator 
made it difficult for him to work and 
hear in all settings due to bilateral 
hearing loss. ARS was able to 
purchase hearing aids for the client 
so that he may maintain his 
employment. When asked about how 
he feels about the services he 
received, he wrote a heartfelt 
statement: 
 
 
“I never knew that there was an 
agency in this day and age to help me 
with my condition.  I’ve been around 
the block twice or more, but ARS was wonderful in helping being able to hear again.  I 
never realized my hearing problem till I received help through ARS.  My boss and co-
workers are very happy that I can hear and now ask repetitive questions all day.  I’m 
very thankful for ALL the help I have received.”  
 
 

Jeff Garrett 


